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February 3, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take this opportunity to recommend Ellen Mantell for the Paul Harris
Fellow award. I’ve know Ellen for a little over 2 years. She is an upstanding person with
a high level of integrity. As Director of Food Services for First Christian Church, Ellen
has proven to be faithful and hard-working.

I’ve personally asked Ellen on numerous occasions to coordinate and manage many
facets of the large events we have at First Christian Church. Without hesitation, Ellen
has stepped up and taken the challenge. We consistently have compliments on the events
in which Ellen has been involved.

I believe Ellen is the perfect candidate for the honor of the Paul Harris Award. Sheis a
dedicated individual who takes pride in giving her best.

Please contact me at 336-996-7388 if you have any questions.
In His Service,

Dr. Peter L. Kunkle

Dr. Peter L. Kunkle
Senlor Minister
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The Rotary Foundation is a registered charity
that supports the efforts of Rotary International
to achieve world understanding and peace
through international humanitarian, educational,
and cultural exchange programs. It is supported
solely by voluntary contributions from Rotarians
and friends of the Foundation who share its
vision of a better world.

Programs the Rotary Foundation supports
include Polio Plus — a program designed to
eradicate Polio from the world. It supports
Humanitarians programs, including grants to
fund club and district service projects — and
global grants for international projects. The
Foundation also supports educational programs
— like global scholars, VTT, and Rotary World
Peace Scholars.

50% of the money we donate to the Rotary
Foundation comes back to our District. 50%
goes to the World Fund, which we can apply for.
The Paul Harris Fellowship is named for Paul
Harris, who founded Rotary over 100 years ago.
The Fellowship was established in his honor in
1957 to express appreciation and recognition for
a contribution of US $1000 to the Rotary
Foundation. A Paul Harris Fellow is an



individual who contributes $1,000 US or in
whose name that amount is contributed. Every
Paul Harris Fellow receives a pin, medallion and
a certificate when he or she becomes a Fellow.
This identifies the Paul Harris Fellow as an
advocate of the Foundation's goals of world
peace and international understanding.

While it is an honor to receive a Paul Harris
Fellow, it's not about the recognition; it's about
what we can do in the World as Rotarians.

Ellen Mantell you were selected today to receive
this recognition because District 7690 and the
Kernersville Rotary Club believes your life
exemplifies the humanitarian and educational
objectives of the Rotary Foundation. We thank
you for demonstrating in your life and vocation a
commitment to helping persons in need here
and around the world.




